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Nadeau, Jessica

From: Burke, Ruth A
Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 6:53 PM
To: Beneski, Brian; Hinkel, Bill; DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Fwd: BEP question/comment

Brian,  
Please see the below comment.  
 
Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: prontnic@colby.edu <prontnic@colby.edu> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 5:04:43 PM 
To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 
Cc: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 
Subject: BEP question/comment  
  
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
To: BEP 
From: Claire Prontnicki 
Email: prontnic@colby.edu 
Other contact info: 
 
Question or Comment 
 
I just read your update about Packaging Material exemptions, and that producers may request them. I hope this 
will not lead to a weakening of the new rule that companies must help pay for recycling or disposing of the 
enormous amount of trash that they generate with their packaging? 
It was bad enough when the American Chemical Society and their ilk delayed the implimentaion of Maine’s plastic 
bag ban by claiming that reusable bags would spread COVID (as if grocery baggers weren’t already handling 
everything shoppers had just picked off the shelves!). 
Every time I walk down my street, I fill a bag with the plastic packaging of candy bars, beef jerky sticks, and other 
junk food, as well as plastic coffee cups, lids, and straws, which are either dropped on the sidewalk or blown out 
of recycling bins. 
Sorry to rant, but it makes me angry that they can get away with this! 


